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From the Office of

Cc. R. Richmond

September 15, 1978

Bike Bakr:

The attached Letter dated Sept. 13
48 being sent to you again (and also to
the carbon copy recipctents) to replace
the one you recetved a few days ago.

Two words have been changed on page 2
in the second Line of the section of
general comments.

PLease tas45 out the previous
Letter with the same date.

Sorry for the csnconventence.

CRR

 


